Mr. Donald C. Shelton May 7, 1996
Acting Vice President Nuclear - Perry

Centerior Service Company

P. 0. Box 97, A200

Perry, OH 44081

SUBJECT: PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NO. 1 - WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT
REQUEST (TAC NO. M87175)

Dear Mr. Shelton:

By letter dated June 18, 1993, you applied for an amendment to Facility
Operating License No. NPF-58 for the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, Unit No. 1.
The proposed change wouid have modified the facility technical specificaticns
pertaining to Figure 5.1.1-1, "Exclusion Area, Unrestricted Area for Liquid
Effluents and Site Boundary for Gaseous Effluents.” Subsequently, by letter
dated April 26, 1996, you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

Or1ainal sianed by:

Jon B. Hopkins, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I11-3

Division of Reactor Projects - II1/1V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-440
Enclosure: Notice of Withdrawal

cc w/encl: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20565-0001

May 7, 1996

Mr. Donald C. Shelton

Acting Vice President Nuclear - Perry
Centerior Service Company

P. 0. Box 97, A200

Perry, OH 44081

SUBJECT: PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NO. 1 - WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT
REQUEST (TAC NO. M87175)

Dear Mr. Shelton:

By letter dated June 18, 1993, you applied for an amendment to Facility
Operating License No. NPF-58 for the Rewry Nuciear Power Plant, Unit No. 1.
The proposed change would have modified the facility technical specifications
pertaining to Figure 5.1.1-1, "Exclusion Area, Unrestricted Area for Liquid
Effluents and Site Boundary for Gaseous Effluents.” Subsequently, by letter
dated April 26, 1996, you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to Facility Operating Licemse with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

) 5,

Jon B. Hopkins, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3

Division of Reactor Projects - II1I/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-440
Enclosure: MNotice of Withdrawal

cc w/encl: See next page



